Notice that the 2022 Board of Review Has Adjourned to a Later Date
Due to the Revaluation of Property Assessments

Town of Schley, Lincoln County

The Board of Review, having met on the 9" day of May, 2022 at 6:30 p.m., at Schley Town Hall, W1696
Cty Rd C, Merrill, WI for the purpose of calling the Board of Review into session during the 45 day
period beginning on the 4th Monday of April, pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 70.47(1), is hereby providing
notice, as allowed under Wis. Stat. § 70.47(3)(aL)2., that the board voted to adjourn until the 18 day of
October, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., due to the revaluation of property assessments.

As required under Wis. Stat. § 70.47(2), additional notice of the reconvened Board of Review will be

provided in advance of the full 2-hour Board of Review meeting.

Notice is hereby given the 9% day of May, 2022 by:




